
From: Giulio Esposito <giulio.esposito@unifg.it> 
Date: 14 December 2016 at 10:52 
Subject: 3rd edition - International Week in Vieste - University of Foggia 
To:  
 

 
Dear Colleague, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend the third edition of our Erasmus International Week which will take place in 
Vieste between 19 and 24 June 2017. 

The Erasmus International Week will be a nice way to gather all those interested into visiting our university. 

Attached you may find useful information on the week. 

Deadline for application: 31th March 2017 
  

Fee: 150 euro 

  
The application form must be filled in online at:  
  
https://goo.gl/forms/jyfPDRnWd wI49vMz1 
  

More information and some photos of the first edition are 

available at: 

  
http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/international-week-4 
  
PARTICIPANTS FACEBOOK GROUP 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/internationalweekunifg3/ 
  
Looking forward to your kind feedback, thank you very much and kind regards, 
 
************************************************* 
Giulio Esposito 
International Relations Department 
University of Foggia 
Via Gramsci, 89/91 
tel. + 39 0881.338378 
fax +39 0881.338545 
email: giulio.esposito@unifg.it 
************************************************* 
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